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Sam Graham explaining how his team’s solar cooker works. 



Ki 

Lucas 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to week 9 everyone! 

 

On Thursday we are making a friendly visit to Uralba aged care facility in 

Gundagai. We will be singing some Christmas Carols that we have been 

practicing as well as unveiling some of our presentation night secrets! 

Following on from our Uralba visit we will be enjoying a dip at the pool 

before our Year 6 Graduation Dinner.  

 

Our student of the week this week is Ki Lucas. Ki has made some 

amazing achievements this year in her maths and English 

assessment tasks and has worked well with the 

development of dances for presentation night with Sam 

Graham and Tilly Benjamin. Well done Ki! 

 

Our annual swim camp is coming up very quickly. The camp 

will run from Monday 14
th
 December until Wednesday 16

th
 

December. We will be joined by Wee Jasper and Brungle 

Public Schools for a range of activities including swimming, 

Rugby League, Tennis, Golf, Bowls and Cricket. More information will 

be sent home to families this week. 

 

Presentation night is quickly approaching. A reminder that all costumes 

need to be brought to school in a labelled bag as soon as possible. A full 

dress rehearsal will be implemented at the end of this week. 

 

Presentation night will be held on Thursday 10
th
 December 2015 at 6pm. 

Please bring a food platter along to help celebrate the occasion. We look 

forward to seeing you there.  

 

Have a great week everyone! 
 

Brad 



  Spelling Awards  

Week 8 

Tilly B, Darcy, Tilly G, George, Jetty and Jack  

Could all books for 

Presentation Night please 

be sent to school by next 

Monday, 7 December. 

 

COMING EVENTS  
   

2, 3 Dec  Tennis 

  3 Dec  Uralba visit 

   Year 6 Dinner 

10 Dec  Presentation Night 

   Paint and Play 

14-16 Dec Swim Camp 

16 Dec  Last day of Term 

27 Jan 2016 Staff return 

28 Jan  Students return 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zooper Doopers 

for sale 

50 cents each 



  


